[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Batchelor, Kevin - Communities [mailto:Kevin.Batchelor@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 18 September 2018 15:08
To: Michael Sackey
Cc: Connick, Ian - Communities; Cllr Ian Corkin; DC Support
Subject: 18/01563/Q56 Manor Farm WENDLEBURY

Michael

The proposal, if permitted, will not have a significant detrimental impact ( in terms of highway safety and convenience ) on the adjacent highway network


Recommendation:
 
Oxfordshire County Council, as the Local Highways Authority, hereby notify the District Planning Authority that they do not object to the granting of planning permission

Kevin


Kevin Batchelor
Area Liaison Officer 
Oxfordshire County Council
0345 310 1111
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